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The Clear Lake Aggies Moms’ Club September meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM by President Sue 
Meersman. 
Sue introduced the guest speaker, Dr. Pugh, the Director of Students Affairs. 
 
After introducing himself, Dr. Pugh presented Title IX, the 7 rules and definitions of violations and 
consequences. He emphasized student success goals, and increasing retention and graduation rates. A higher 
percentage of students who attend Fish Camp tend to stay and graduate from the school when compared to a 
“non-Fish-Camp” students. Dr. Pugh mentioned “My Aggie Story” which was posted in Facebook. He talked 
about Marisa Harris’ visualization major and projects.  
 
Dr. Pugh also gave advice to the Aggie moms at our meeting: keep in touch, but not tracking too much and let 
go, watch for signs of being behind in studying, keep tab on exam grades, and you can somewhat gauge their 
well being based on their meal plan usage. Last but not least, he mentioned high impact learning experience 
programs such as study abroad, volunteering, and internships. 
 
Sue presented the August Executive Meeting minutes. A motion was made by Catherine Davis and seconded 
by Lena Coburn. All attendees accepted the minutes unanimously. 
 
Reports: 
Ana gave the Treasury’s Report 
August Starting Balance: $4484.12 
Total Income: $5222.00 
Total Expense: $817.56 
August Ending Balance: $8888.56 
 
Hospitality: Dina talked about having tailgate food items with recipes at our October Meeting. 
 
Membership: Shawn reported that there were 55 members total. 
 
Ways and Means: Amy reported that several items have been sold. Our next fundraising event will be at 
Kendra Scott- Baybrook Mall on February 5, 2019. 
 
Goodie Bags: We have 70 orders to date. Forms for Fall Goodie Bags are due on October 5; shopping will 
follow, and delivery will be during the last week of November. 
 
Programs: Our group is offering different activities for every week of the month. Bunco: 4th Tuesday, and 
walking club still needs more members. Walk location can be at Clear Lake, League City, or Webster. Dance 
club: to be determined. 
 
Rocking Chairs can be ordered before Thanksgiving and delivered by Christmas. 
 
Sue officially adjourned the meeting at 8:11 PM and gave out the door prize (maroon Aggie apron) following 
the meeting adjournment. 


